
  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

  
  

      

     
  

    
      

  

 

  

 
 

  
  

  

          
 

Alaska Board of Game 
P.O. Box 115526 

Juneau, AK 99811-5526 
(907) 465-4110 

www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF GAME 

Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Game (Board) will meet via webconference on Wednesday, 
November 18, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. to consider the following topics: 

• Agenda change requests (ACRs) submitted for the January and March 2021 Board 
meetings; 

• Board discussion on potential changes to  the January and March 2021 Board of Game 
meetings due to the COVID-19 pandemic; and 

• Determination of whether an emergency exists and possible adoption of temporary 
emergency regulatory changes to 5 AAC 92.050 (l) and 92.072(2)(A) dealing with permit 
hunt conditions to allow subsistence hunters that have filled their caribou bag limit in Unit 
13 to be able to participate in the winter registration hunt (RC867) for caribou in Unit 20B, 
20D, 20E, 20F, and Unit 25C within the Fortymile caribou hunt zones. 

The Board will accept written public comment for the meeting via: email at 
dfg.bog.comments@alaska.gov (pdf attachments only); online at www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov; 
or fax at (907)465-6094. The deadline for submitting comments is Thursday, November 12, 2020. 

A live audio stream of the meeting will be available at www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov for the 
public to listen, or by calling: 

Call In Number: 1-855-244-8681 
Access code: 133 076 8993 
Password: 37829957 

The board will not be taking public testimony during the teleconference. 

The meeting agenda, notice, and other meeting materials will available online at 
https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=11-18-
2020&meeting=tele. For more information about the meeting, contact the Department of Fish and 
Game, Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4046. 

If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to participate, 
please contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-6098 no later than 5:00 p.m. Friday, November 
13, 2020 ensure that any necessary accommodations can be provided. 

Kristy Tibbles, Executive Director October 28, 2020 
Alaska Board of Game 
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